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ADR RATIO CHANGED

Sydney, Australia: Benitec Biopharma Limited has changed the ratio of its level 1 ADR
(American Depository Receipt) program from 5:1 to 20:1 effective from 16 June 2015.

The ratio refers to the number of ordinary shares which constitute one ADR. The code for ADR
has also changed temporarily from BTEBY to BTEBD. FINRA (the US governing body for all OTC
listed securities) changed the symbol of the program for 29 days from BTEBY to BTEBD to alert
the market that a corporate action occurred which resulted in a price change. On 14 July 2015,
the symbol for Benitec's DR program will revert back to BTEBY.

Further information on ADRs may be found on the Benitec website in the Investor Centre.

For further information regarding Benitec and its activities, please contact the persons below,
or visit the Benitec website at www.benitec.com
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